
Algis Kalvaitis


From: Algis Kalvaitis


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 3:23 PM


To: Craig.McLean@noaa.gov


Subject: Congratulations on Support of NOAA Employees


Hi Craig,


You did the courageous thing. I've been closely tracking this hurricane


related fiasco since its inception and I'm relieved that someone in the


NOAA feed chain is a vertebrate.


All the best,


Al Kalvaitis


p.s. The online Washington Post article has over 2.5K comments at 1515


hours on 9-9.


p.p.s. To refresh your memory I retired from NOAA-Ocean Exploration-NURP


15 years ago after a decades-long career in?? the agency. I was also part


of the team that found the Japanese midget sub.
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